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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 
The School Nursing Immunisation Service recently visited the school to administer the nasal flu spray. 

If your child did not receive their vaccine in school, it is not too late, we are holding regular catch-up clinics. 

Parents/Guardians can turn up to any clinic with their child/children, no appointment is needed. 

 

 

For a full list of clinics please visit: https://abuhb.nhs.wales/vaccinations/vaccination-pop-up-clinics/ 

The clinics are also available to any child/young person who is home-schooled or in alternative education 

provision. 

 

 

If you would like to discuss the nasal flu vaccine or have any questions, please contact the School Nursing 

Service on 01633 431685. 

 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Richard Cleaves 
Deputy Headteacher 
Pentrepoeth Primary School 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fabuhb.nhs.wales%2Fvaccinations%2Fvaccination-pop-up-clinics%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cpentrepoeth.primary%40newportschools.wales%7Ca4b1603bb00147ad1eea08dd05642391%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638672649953098019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hJMCb9mMasoOkrR9VCbNNXVgSIgT5Ib8Bkwf8Uym%2FFg%3D&reserved=0

